
 
 

MIAMI SHORES VILLAGE 

ANNUAL NOTICE OF PUBLISHING LEGALLY REQUIRED 
ADVERTISEMENTS AND PUBLIC NOTICES ON MIAMI-DADE 
COUNTY'S DESIGNATED PUBLICLY ACCESSIBLE WEBSITE 

Pursuant to Section 50.0311(6), Florida Statutes, Miami Shores Village 
announces that effective, November 18, 2024, legally required 
advertisements and public notices will be published on the publicly 
accessible website designated by Miami-Dade County for such publications. 

To access these advertisements and notices, visit Miami-Dade County's 
designated website at http://legalads.miamidade.gov. 

Residents and property owners who wish to receive public notices and 
advertisements by first-class mail or email must submit a written request to 
the Office of the Village Clerk. To make a request, please provide your name 
and mailing address or email address. You can submit your request by 
emailing rodriguezy@msvfl.gov or by mailing it to Office of the Village Clerk, 
Miami Shores Village, 10050 NE 2nd Avenue, Miami Shores, FL 33138; or 
by visiting the Office of the Village Clerk in person at the same address. 

 
 

Ysabely Rodriguez, MPA, CMC 
Village Clerk 

Miami Shores Village 
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